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THE AGOURA HILLS/CALABSAS COMMUNITY CENTER 
BOARD IS LOOKING FOR PUBLIC INPUT 

 
During the temporary closure of the Agoura Hills/Calabasas Community 
Center, the JPA Board of Directors, with the two cities and Center staff, 
are currently working on a new business plan and restructure of the 
Center. The Board is looking for public input and feedback regarding the 
Center and its purpose in 2021 and beyond. Please send your comments 
and ideas to Executive Director Brianne Anderson at brianne@ahccc.org. 
The non-profit arm of the AHCCC, the Community Center Alliance is 
looking for new members to revitalize and work on fundraising strategies 
for the Center moving forward.  
 
If you are interested in becoming a part of this new chapter or are interest-
ed in making a financial contribution to support the Center, please reach 
out to the Executive Director at brianne@ahccc.org and she can connect 
you with the CCA.  
 
The Board looks forward to serving the community again and hearing 
from its members, residents, and site visitors. 

 


